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Michigan residents have until Monday, Oct. 7, to register to vote in the Nov. 5 election, announced Secretary of State Ruth Johnson. You can register by mail, in person at your local clerk’s office or any Secretary of State office. 

Not sure if there is an election in your area? Visit the Michigan Voter Information Center at www.michigan.gov/vote.   It’s a great resource for voters that allows you to confirm you are registered to vote, find the location of your polling place and even see a sample ballot.


